
COVID-19 Update 19th March 2020 

As the schools have now been told to close at the end of their working week, we will too.   

 

Mayfield Pool – closed for the rest of the term 

Ashdown Pool – last lessons tonight, Thursday 19th March 

St Mary’s Pool – last lessons Saturday 21st March 

 

I will be booking in for next term as normal and ask that you post or email your forms/choices* to 

me but not any payment for now.  I have no idea when our next term will begin.  Once things have 

returned to normal and it is safe to start lessons again I will post out your usual confirmation letters 

giving you the term dates, together with your children’s lesson details.  There will be a payment slip 

at the bottom of the letter with my bank details and the amount due.   

 

In answer to some of the emails I have received, I am unable to offer refunds for the lost lessons this 

term.  I wish I could, but I’m sorry it just isn’t financial viable for me.  However, I will endeavour to 

make up as many lessons as I can. 

 

Thank you for your patience, understanding and support during this very difficult term.  Take good 

care of yourselves and your families and I hope it isn’t too long before we are back swimming again. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Venetia x 

 

*if you have not received your report/booking forms yet, I will be posting them out next week. 

Alternatively you can email me for confirmation of your child’s class next term.   


